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               Friday 29th September 2023 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Reading Rewards 
 
I write with VERY exciting news! This week in school, we have launched the St Paul’s Reading Rewards! We know that children 
who read lots, experience the most amounts of success with their learning across the curriculum. So, to promote and incentivise  
positive reading habits, children will now be rewarded for books they complete.  
 
For every ten books children complete, they will receive a precious gem to stick in their treasure chest, which will for now be 
kept in school.  
Every time children earn two precious gems, they will be allowed to select a free book to take home from the school treasure 
chest, located in the main entrance. This book will be theirs to take home, keep and treasure!  
We have adapted the number of books that Year 5 and 6 need to read, to ensure they experience success with longer chapter 
books.  
 
To support your child in achieving rewards, 
please: 
 
• Ensure your child is reading for at 

least 10-15 minutes daily. 
 

• Listen to your child read 1:1 as 
frequently as you are able to.  
 

• Sign your child’s Reading Record as 
often as you are able to. 

 
• Make reading time at home special 

and cosy. 
 

• Take an interest in what your child is 
reading and ask questions about it.  

 
 
We can’t wait to see how your children progress over the coming term and for them to feel proud of their 
achievements. If you have any questions, please ask.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr L. Davis-Powell 
(Deputy Head and Reading Leader) 
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